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An	enormous	opportunity	
presents	itself	for	an	
advancement	professional	to	
make	a	long-term	impact	at	a	
high-performing	school	that	is	
courageously	honing,	
iden@fying,	and	clarifying	its	
vision	and	mission	for	the	
children	it	serves.	This	is	a	
posi@on	for	a	change	agent	and	
team	builder,	designed	for	a	
confident	professional	leader	
who	has	ambi@ons	and	wants	to	
make	evident—and	accelerate
—	the	substan@al	progress	
made	at	one	of	California’s	
finest	schools.

A	cri@cal	hire,	the	Assistant	
Head	for	Advancement	will	
complement	a	strong	team	by	
bringing	a	combina@on	of	
strategy,	entrepreneurial	
business	acumen,	superior	
rela@onship-building	skills,	and	
opera@onal	management	
strength.	The	candidate	will	
need	to	move	fluidly	between	
the	big	picture,	as	a	strategic	
advisor	and	ins@tu@onal	
thought	partner,	and	the	detail-
oriented	work	of	problem	
solving	and	opera@ons.

Viewpoint	School	is	striding	
confidently	into	the	21st	
century	as	California’s	third	
largest	independent	day	school.	
The	School	has	experienced	
remarkable	growth	in	its	
enrollment,	academic	program,	
campus	and	reputa@on.	There	is	
jus@fiable	pride	in	the	strength	
and	depth	of	its	program	and	
the	signature	warmth	of	this	
caring	school	community.

VIEWPOINT SCHOOL
Assistant Head of School for Advancement

INTRODUCTION LOCATION	AND	HISTORY
Viewpoint	School	is	an	independent	
coed	day	school,	Grades	K-12,	with	
an	enrollment	of	1,215	students	
situated	on	40	acres	within	the	
Mulholland	Scenic	Corridor	in	the	
Santa	Monica	Mountains.	On	a	
campus	studded	with	over	700	
California	live	oak	trees,	Viewpoint	
is	located	in	Calabasas,	30	miles	
from	downtown	Los	Angeles.

In	1961,	Viewpoint	was	founded	in	
Encino,	California,	by	a	group	of	
families	commiZed	to	crea@ng	a	
new	independent	school	of	
excellence.	A	year	later,	the	School	
leased	7.6	acres	in	Calabasas	for	the	
construc@on	of	a	new	campus	in	
Calabasas	allowing	growth	through	
Ninth	Grade.	Through	the	1980s,	
Viewpoint	con@nued	to	grow	in	
success	and	enrollment,	adding	
Grades	9-12.	As	the	School’s	
aspira@ons	grew,	the	Board	of	
Trustees	purchased	the	17.5-acre	
Meadow	Oaks	School	next	door	in	
1999.	Viewpoint’s	Master	Plan	and	
coordinated	Capital	Campaigns	
provided	permanent,	state-of-the-
art	facili@es	on	campus,	with	a	
decade	of	new	construc@on	
including	a	new	theater,	
gymnasium,	and	athle@cs	facili@es,	
a	new	Upper	School	complex	in	
2011,	a	new	Primary	School	in	
2015,	and	a	new	West	Campus	
athle@cs	center	in	2016,	which	
included	a	second	turf	field.	In	this	
decade,	the	School	added	eight	
new	facili@es	totaling	over	240,000	
square	feet,	including	two	libraries,	
classrooms,	science	labs,	art	
studios,	pools,	and	more.

On	this	secure,	idyllic	campus,	
students	and	faculty	come	to	know	

and	appreciate	each	other	with	the	
in@macy	of	a	small-town	
community.	Parents,	faculty,	and	
staff	talk	about	a	“culture	of	
kindness”	that	permeates	the	
School.	With	families	from	over	70	
countries,	Viewpoint	celebrates	a	
vibrant	and	collabora@ve	
community	that	enrolls	“students	
and	families	from	diverse	cultures	
of	the	world	and	teaches	the	
history	and	wisdom	of	these	
tradi@ons,”	a	place	where	a	unifying	
element	is	loyalty	and	mutual	trust.	
There	is	high	value	placed	on	
balance	and	inclusion,	and	at	the	
same	@me,	a	willingness	to	take	
crea@ve	risks	and	value	explora@on,	
innova@on,	and	growth.
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THE	OPPORTUNITY
The	next	Assistant	Head	of	School	for	
Advancement	(AHSA)	will	have	the	
opportunity	to	be	a	full	partner	with	
Viewpoint’s	visionary	Head	of	School,	Mark	
McKee,	and	work	with	a	strong	and	
experienced	Senior	Administra@ve	team.	
The	candidate	will	be	asked	to	make	their	
mark	by	advancing	the	School’s	mission	to	
be	a	future-ready	school	that	changes	
students’	lives.	As	the	School	con@nues	to	
innovate,	its	faculty	are	leading	the	way–
seeking	out	new	tools	and	ideas	to	promote	
rich	academic	growth	and	to	prepare	their	
students	for	success	in	college	and	beyond.	
This	is	an	incredibly	exci@ng	@me	to	join	
Viewpoint.

The	raw	materials	to	take	Viewpoint’s	
Advancement	Program	to	a	new	level	are		
in	abundance:	an	experienced	Head	of	
School	in	his	sixth	year;	a	cohesive	
advancement	team	ready	for	leadership;	a	
strong	enrollment	picture;	opera@ng	
surpluses;	innova@ve	teachers	and	
programs;	a	commiZed	and	unified	Board	
of	Trustees;	and	a	donor	base	that	has	the	
capacity	to	financially	buZress	the	true	
claims	of	innova@on	and	excellence	at	the	
School	and	burnish	its	reputa@on	as	an	
exemplary	leader	in	K-12	educa@on.	
Viewpoint	awaits	a	seasoned	Advancement	
professional	with	the	experience	and	
passion	to	harness	this	energy	and	win	the	
trust	and	admira@on	of	the	various	
stakeholders.	

The	AHSA	will	lead	the	advancement	team	
of	eight,	currently	comprised	of	both	
veterans	and	newcomers	to	Viewpoint.	A	
current	search	for	a	Chief	Marke@ng	Officer	
should	be	completed	in	Fall	2020.	The	
group	has	developed	a	strong	sense	of	
teamwork	and	collabora@on	and	remains	
poised	and	eager	to	be	led,	mentored,	and	
supported	in	their	respec@ve	roles.	
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RESPONSIBILITIES	OF	THE	POSITION
Repor@ng	to	the	Head	of	School,	the	AHSA	works	closely	
with	the	Head	of	School	and	the	Board	of	Trustees,	
including	staffing	the	Strategic	Futures	CommiZee,	
Advancement	CommiZee,	and	related	Board	task	forces.	

The	AHSA	will	provide	confident	and	strong	leadership	to	
the	development,	cons@tuent	rela@ons	(parents,	
grandparents,	alumni	parents,	alumni,	and	friends),	and	
communica@ons	and	marke@ng	programs	in	support	of	
the	School’s	mission,	vision,	and	goals.	Specific	
responsibili@es	include:

• Collaborate	with	the	Head	of	School	as	a	thought	
partner	in	strategy	and	in	donor	cul@va@on,	
solicita@on,	and	stewardship;

• Work	effec@vely	within	the	distribu@ve	
leadership	model	implemented	in	the	past	five	
years;

• Develop	strong	working	rela@onships	with	the	
Board	and	other	key	cons@tuencies;

• Manage	the	Viewpoint	brand,	ensuring	that	all	of	
the	School’s	advancement	ac@vi@es	are	cohesive	
and	inten@onal.	It	is	important	to	know	that	a	
new	brand	plalorm	is	in	development	that	
ar@culates	a	very	aZrac@ve	“high	ground”	for	
Viewpoint’s	iden@ty;

• Externally	represent	Viewpoint	to	current	and	
prospec@ve	support	cons@tuencies;

• Sustain	and	enhance	current	development,	
alumni	rela@ons,	and	parent	programming;	

• Help	implement	annual	support	goals,	with	an	
emphasis	on	opera@ng	funds	and	endowment;

• Increase	annual	giving	par@cipa@on	and	dollars	
significantly;	

• Formulate	leadership	gim	solicita@on	strategies,	
emphasizing	endowment	and,	when	needed,	
capital	project	priori@es;

• Ensure	prompt	and	accurate	gim	and	pledge	
recording,	acknowledgement,	and	compliance	
with	school	policy	and	philanthropic	best	
prac@ces;	

• Serve	as	an	effec@ve	mentor	and	communicator	
to	cons@tuents	with	different	personali@es	and	
cultures;	

• Enhance	the	School	environment	by	serving	as	
an	ac@ve	and	visible	community	member.
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QUALIFICATIONS	AND	QUALITIES	OF	THE	POSITION

The	Head,	Board,	and	the	Viewpoint	community	seek	a	
candidate	who	possesses	the	proven	leadership,	
communica@on,	and	interpersonal	skills	to	help	the	School	
maintain	its	commitment	to	academic	excellence	and	who	
resonates	with	the	School’s	powerfully	felt	culture,	mission,	
and	core	values.	The	School	seeks	a	person	who	leads	with	
imagina@on,	vision,	energy,	and	drive.	The	following	quali@es	
will	be	welcomed:

• 10+	years	of	leadership	fundraising	experience,	
including	campaign	planning	and	management,	
ideally	in	an	independent	school,	college	or	
university,	or	similar	sepng;

• Impressive	track	record	in	fundraising,	
communica@ons	and/or	alumni	administra@on;

• Track	record	of	conceptualizing,	planning,	and	
cohesively	integra@ng	a	full	range	of	advancement	
programs;

• A	firm	believer	in	the	School’s	values	and	the	
capacity	to	ar@culate	the	case	for	support	of	
Viewpoint;

• Contributor	to	the	overall	strategic	planning	of	
the	School;

• Excellent	communica@on	skills,	both	oral	and	
wriZen,	and	a	sophis@cated	understanding	of	
what	should	be	communicated	to	different	
audiences;

• A	decisive	and	confident	leader,	embracing	the	
School’s	culture	and	with	the	ability	to	develop	
consensus;

• Highly	professional	team-player,	with	a	strong	
sense	of	integrity	and	desire	to	work	effec@vely	
with	colleagues,	volunteers,	and	boards;

• Thorough	grasp	of	the	current	trends	in	
advancement	and	issues	facing	independent	
schools.

Aside	from	gepng	to	know	Head	of	School	Mark	McKee,	
Board	members,	and	Advancement	staff,	the	candidate	
will	need	to	acquaint	him/herself	quickly	with	the	other	
senior	administrators	and	the	rich	programs	offered	by	
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Viewpoint	in	order	to	determine	how	
best	to	tackle	the	immediate	
priori@es.	These	priori@es	include:

The	Viewpoint	Fund:	The	School’s	
Annual	Fund	(currently	at	nearly	$2	
million)	has	the	poten@al	to	grow	
drama@cally	in	both	parent	and	
alumni	giving.	As	recently	as	2017-18,	
it	has	been	as	high	as	$2.3	million	
and	up	to	93%	par@cipa@on	among	
current	parents.	There	has	been	liZle	
strategic	emphasis	on	alumni	giving.	
Working	with	strong	and	experienced	
Advancement	staff–the	Director	of	
the	Viewpoint	Fund,	Director	of	
Advancement	Services,	and	Director	
of	the	Viewpoint	Network	and	
Alumni	Engagement,	building	
addi@onal	strength	in	the	Viewpoint	
Fund	will	be	a	key	priority	in	the	first	
year.

Alumni	Rela4ons:	The	first	students	
to	graduate	from	Viewpoint	as	high	
school	seniors	were	the	Class	of	
1982;	however,	the	senior	class	did	
not	develop	into	its	current	size	un@l	

amer	the	new	Upper	School	was	
completed	in	2005.	Viewpoint	today	
boasts	a	community	of	some	2,500	
alumni.	While	the	School	has	not	yet	
developed	a	strong	alumni	rela@ons	
program,	the	Head	of	School	has	
made	this	area	a	priority	and	
allocated	more	resources	for	alumni	
programming.	A	new	Director	of	the	
Viewpoint	Network	and	Alumni	
Engagement	is	charged	with	crea@ng	
the	Viewpoint	Network	as	a	key	
objec@ve	in	the	current	strategic	
plan,	building	on	the	School’s	
tradi@on	of	excellence	to	connect	
the	community.	The	AHSA	will	make	
sure	that	the	School’s	efforts	to	
nurture	rela@onships	with	alumni	
are	accelerated	and	that	they	are	
provided	meaningful	opportuni@es	
to	be	engaged	in	the	life	of	the	
School	and	with	one	another.	The	
alumni	need	to	be	met	where	they	
are	with	a	clear	understanding	of	
where	the	School	was	in	its	growth	
trajectory	during	their	@me	as	
students.

Major	Gi;s	and	Campaigns:	The	
extensive	build-out	of	the	campus	
was	accomplished	through	a	50:50	
partnership	of	philanthropy	and	debt	
due	to	the	rela@ve	youth	of	the	
School,	the	age	and	size	of	the	alumni	
popula@on,	and	the	availability	of	
historically	low	financing	op@ons.	
Building	a	culture	of	philanthropy,	so	
that	current	parents	learn	they	are	
“standing	on	the	shoulders	of	those	
who	have	gone	before,”	is	an	
educa@onal	task	that	presents	
significant	crea@ve	opportunity	for	
the	candidate.

The	candidate	will	be	charged	with	
developing	clear	communica@ons	
that	makes	the	case,	communica@ng	
boldly	that	Viewpoint	is	worthy	of	
transforma@onal	support—and	
building	a	culture	of	philanthropy	that	
is	rooted	in	building	strong	
rela@onships	with	key	prospects.
	
The	candidate	must	be	comfortable	
quarterbacking	the	major	gims	
program,	and	partnering	wisely	and	
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judiciously	with	the	Head	of	School	and	
Board	members,	with	an	eye	towards	
cul@va@ng	certain	prospects	who	have	
the	poten@al	to	become	major	gim	
donors.	The	candidate	must	not	only	
strategize	but	also	be	willing	to	ask	and	
help	“close”	gims.	The	Board	has	been	
restructured	so	it	can	play	a	leadership	
role	in	building	a	strong	major	gims	
program.	The	Chair	of	the	Advancement	
CommiZee	is	a	par@cularly	strong	asset	
for	the	School,	the	Advancement	Office,	
and	the	person	who	takes	this	posi@on.

Marke4ng	and	Communica4ons:	With	a	
CASE	Grand	Gold	award-winning	
magazine	and	a	newly	redesigned	
website,	Viewpoint	is	looking	to	leverage	
its	strengths	in	communica@ons	to	
develop	a	comprehensive	strategic	
markcomm	approach.	A	new	Chief	
Marke@ng	Officer	and	a	new	brand	
plalorm	will	improve	storytelling	and	
train	a	spotlight	on	the	individual	lived-
experience	for	students.	Guiding	this	
effort	and	working	collabora@vely	and	
produc@vely	with	Admissions	and	other	
campus	departments	will	be	a	principal	
responsibility	for	the	new	AHSA.	
AZen@on	to	detail	and	strong	collegial	
rela@onships	will	be	key.	

Presence:	Addi@onally,	the	new	AHSA	
must	be	a	visible	presence	on	campus,	
known	to	parents	and	other	
administrators,	showing	up	at	key	school	
ac@vi@es	where	rela@onships	are	forged.	
Modeling	this	behavior	will	help	others	
beZer	understand	the	work	of	
ins@tu@onal	advancement,	help	spread	
the	word	about	the	aspira@ons	of	the	
School,	and	provide	clear	direc@on	about	
what	it	will	take	to	achieve	those	
aspira@ons.	The	successful	candidate	will	
lead	with	confidence	and	exhibit	a	
gravitas	that	compels	others	to	ac@on.	
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ARE	YOU	THE	RIGHT	PERSON	FOR	THE	JOB?

• Do	you	have	the	vision	and	strategic	
thinking	to	be	a	part	of	an	ins@tu@on	that	is	
“smart,”	wise,	and	commiZed	to	con@nual	
improvement?

• Do	you	believe	in	the	unlimited	poten@al	of	
young	people	to	help	shape	our	world?

• Can	you	encourage	and	ac@vely	support	
change	and	innova@on	while	retaining	the	
core	values	and	tradi@ons	of	a	school?

• Do	you	have	the	personality	to	embrace	
and	support	a	diverse	and	dedicated	
community	of	faculty,	staff,	students,	
parents,	and	alumni?

• Are	you	comfortable	with	the	suburban	
loca@on	of	the	School	and	the	reali@es	of	
Los	Angeles	as	a	major	metropolitan	center,	
knowing	that	Viewpoint	has	a	culture	and	
personality	all	its	own?

• Do	you	have	a	clear	idea	of	what	it	takes	to	
create	a	culture	of	philanthropy?

• Do	you	have	a	track	record	of	success	as	a	
fundraiser?	Have	you	solicited	and	closed	
major	gims	(5-,	6-	and	7-figure	gims)?

• Are	you	a	person	of	strength,	gentleness,	
and	authen@city?

• Do	you	have	the	experience	in	educa@on,	
preferably	in	an	independent	school	sepng,	
to	build	upon	Viewpoint’s	educa@onal	
programs,	promo@ng	pedagogical	excellence	
and	21st	century	skill	building?

• Do	you	have	the	collabora@ve	spirit	and	
nimbleness	of	mind	to	work	with	faculty,	the	
administra@ve	team,	and	staff?

• Do	you	have	the	ability	to	develop	and	
aZract	talented	staff?	Can	you	manage	well	
in	all	direc@ons?
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THE	SCHOOL

The	School	values	the	best	principles	
of	a	forward-thinking	educa@onal	
ins@tu@on:	excellence,	compassion,	
leadership,	individuality,	respect,	
service,	op@mism,	and	confidence.

One	of	Viewpoint’s	key	differen@ators	
is	its	strong	sense	of	community	and	
culture.	The	School	is	defined	by	its	
profound	belief	in	its	students,	and	
this	belief	yields	a	student-centered	
environment	that	focuses	on	the	
needs	of	each	individual	student.	A	
highly	favorable	8:1	ra@o	of	students	
to	teachers	assures	personal	
aZen@on	and	a	nurturing	
environment	for	students	in	each	of	
its	four	divisions.	Over	68%	of	Middle	
and	Upper	School	faculty	and	
administrators	have	advanced	
degrees.	Faculty	are	experts	in	their	
fields,	imagina@ve,	and	caring,	and	
the	result	is	a	curriculum	that	delivers	
an	outstanding	academic	program	
while	also	promo@ng	extracurricular	
involvement	and	a	spirit	of	
volunteerism	within	the	School	
community.	Teachers	know	students	
very	well,	and	they	work	closely	with	
parents	to	deliver	the	best	possible	
program	for	Viewpoint’s	students–
recognizing	the	uniqueness	of	each	
child	with	a	commitment	to	the	
preserva@on	and	development	of	that	
individuality.	Mul@ple	members	of	
the	Advancement	Office	know	first-
hand	how	teachers	work	individually	
and	lovingly	with	their	own	children.	
Students	at	Viewpoint	feel	supported,	
and	they	love	learning	for	its	own	
sake	in	this	in@mate,	collabora@ve	
environment,	where	they	develop	an	
authen@c	lifelong	love	of	learning.

Academics
Viewpoint	School	believes	that	each	
stage	in	students’	personal	and	
academic	development	is	significant	

and	empowers	students	through	
innova@ve	and	engaging	learning	
opportuni@es	at	each	level.	In	
developmentally	appropriate	ways,	
Viewpoint	teachers	promote	cri@cal	
and	crea@ve	thinking	and	
collabora@ve	learning	and	provide	
opportuni@es	for	students	to	
ar@culate	understanding	and	develop	
leadership	through	expression	and	
performance.	The	School’s	emphasis	
on	student	engagement	and	
par@cipa@on,	parent	partnership,	and	
a	caring,	suppor@ve,	and	challenging	
learning	climate	is	honored	by	all.

Arts	and	Athle4cs
The	fine	and	performing	arts	are	
celebrated	at	Viewpoint.	A	rich	array	
of	offerings	in	theater,	dance,	and	
instrumental	and	vocal	arts	is	joined	
by	equally	strong	programs	in	the	
visual	arts,	including	2-D	and	3-D	
media,	as	well	as	digital	arts	and	film.	
Viewpoint	offers	varied	and	engaging	
opportuni@es	for	ar@s@c	study	to	
allow	students	to	discover	new	
talents	and	passions	and	foster	
crea@vity.

At	Viewpoint,	a	commitment	to	an	
athle@c	program	that	complements	a	
strong	academic	curriculum	has	
inspired	the	School	to	provide	
students	with	many	ways	to	wear	
Viewpoint's	colors	proudly.	With	over	
150	teams	and	a	broad	offering	of	
athle@c	opportuni@es	from	Lower	
School	to	Upper	School,	students	get	
a	taste	of	compe@@on	and	find	
challenge	at	all	levels.

Student	Life
In	and	outside	the	classroom,	life	at	
Viewpoint	is	characterized	by	
integrity,	compassion,	tolerance,	
responsibility,	discernment,	and	
op@mism.	Students	are	produc@ve,	
ac@ve	ci@zens	who	willingly	serve	
their	communi@es.	Student	ac@vi@es,	
clubs,	and	honor	socie@es	all	work	
toward	a	common	goal	of	developing	
character,	empowering	students,	and	
promo@ng	authen@c	leadership	
opportuni@es.	Students	may	
par@cipate	in	clubs	focusing	on	mock	
trial,	robo@cs,	STEM,	animal	rights,	
anime,	wri@ng,	or	they	may	become	
involved	in	student	government.
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L

THE	REGION

A	suburb	of	Los	Angeles,	Calabasas	is	
a	scenic	community	in	the	Santa	
Monica	Mountains,	west	of	the	San	
Fernando	Valley.	The	Calabasas	
community	values	environmental	
stewardship.	In	2008,	Calabasas	
completed	construc@on	of	a	Gold	
LEED	cer@fied	Civic	Center	and	
Library	Complex.	The	name	
“Calabasas”	derives	from	the	
Spanish	Calabaza,	or	“pumpkin.”	
Each	year,	the	Calabasas	Chamber	of	
Commerce	holds	an	annual	Pumpkin	
Fes@val	in	October.	Calabasas	is	45	
minutes	from	downtown	Los	
Angeles	and	20	minutes	from	Malibu	
and	the	Pacific	Ocean.	

Diverse,	vibrant,	and	laid-back,	Los	
Angeles	is	an	aZrac@ve	des@na@on	
for	tourists	each	year.	The	city	offers	
robust	opportuni@es	in	business,	
entertainment,	culture,	media,	
fashion,	science,	sports,	technology,	

educa@on,	medicine,	and	research.	
Known	as	the	“Crea@ve	Capital	of	the	
World,”	LA	is	well	defined	by	its	
performing	arts	culture.	Viewpoint’s	
loca@on	places	it	in	a	growing	capital	
of	crea@vity	and	innova@on	in	
entertainment,	engineering,	
technology	and	biotech,	and	other	
industries.	The	talent	and	energies	of	
people	from	diverse	backgrounds	
and	ethnic	origins	are	extraordinary	
and	makes	Los	Angeles	in	the	21st	
century	similar	to	what	New	York	City	
was	to	the	20th	century.

Dry	and	sunny,	Los	Angeles	is	warm	
year-round,	and	outdoor	enthusiasts	
enjoy	easy	access	to	the	beaches	of	
Malibu	and	Santa	Monica	and	
abundant	recrea@onal	opportuni@es	
in	the	Pacific	Ocean	and	in	the	
surrounding	mountains.	Cultural	
aZrac@ons	dot	the	city,	including	
over	800	museums	and	art	galleries.	
Sports	lovers	cheer	on	several	
professional	athle@c	teams,	including	

the	Dodgers,	Angels,	Lakers,	
Clippers,	Rams,	Chargers,	Kings,	
Ducks,	and	Galaxy.

Educa@on	is	a	top	priority	for	
residents,	and	the	city	features	
numerous	public	and	private	
universi@es,	including	the	
University	of	Southern	California,	
UCLA,	the	American	Film	Ins@tute	
Conservatory,	Occidental	College,	
Pepperdine	University,	and	
California	State	University,	among	
many	others.

You	may	view	Viewpoint’s	
Interac@ve	campus	
map:	www.viewpoint.org/
admission/campus-interac@ve-
map

The	images	tell	the	story	of	this	
unparalled	campus	tucked	into	the	
Santa	Monica	Mountains.	

http://viewpoint.org/admission/campus-interactive-map%22%20%5Ct%20%22_blank
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APPLICATION	PROCESS

The	posi@on	will	be	filled	as	soon	as	
possible,	and	no	later	than	July	1,	2021.
	
Viewpoint	School	is	an	equal	
opportunity	employer	and	does	not	
discriminate	on	the	basis	of	sex,	race,	
age,	na@onal	origin,	ethnic,	background,	
disability	or	any	other	characteris@c	
protected	by	law.	The	successful	
candidate	will	receive	a	compensa@on	
package	that	includes	a	highly	
compe@@ve	salary	plus	generous	health	
and	re@rement	benefits.

Background	Check
Prior	to	submipng	your	resume	for	this	
posi@on,	please	read	it	for	accuracy.	
RG175	verifies	academic	creden@als	for	
its	candidates	and	conducts	a	thorough	
review	of	candidates’	social	media	
presence.	Viewpoint	School	will	do	a	
thorough	background	check	prior	to	
finalizing	an	offer.	

Prospec4ve	Candidates	may	apply	
online	at:	hZps://rg175.com/candidate/
signup

The	applica@on	includes:	a	leZer	
detailing	his/her	interest	in	the	posi@on	
and	his/her	suitability	for	it,	an	updated	
curriculum	vitae	or	resume,	and	a	copy	
of	original	wri@ng	on	any	subject	of	
interest	to	the	candidate	that	can	be	
wriZen	for	this	exercise	or	provided	
from	something	wriZen	previously.

If	you	have	any	ques@ons,	please	
contact:	James	E.	Papson,	
jpaFson@rg175.com	

https://rg175.com/candidate/signup
https://rg175.com/candidate/signup
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